
Introducing the 
most innovative 
camping  
experience in     
Atlanta! 

December 27-31, 2012 

The Atlanta Area Council is proud to introduce the inaugural Winter Camp 

at the Bert Adams Scout Reservation.  For 5 days and 4 nights in December 

of 2012, Boy Scouts will have the opportunity to camp and play at one of 

America’s premier camps.   
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Our winter camp will introduce unique programs and merit badges that 

are not available at either of our summer camps.  We will be pulling   

together the best of our summer camp staffs (Woodruff and Bert      

Adams) for an all-star leadership team. 

 

Registration and leader’s guide will be available in May 2012.  Scouts 

can attend as a Troop, patrol, or as an individual provisional Scout. 

 

For more information on winter camp, contact Andrew Gast at 770-989

-8820 or Andrew.Gast@scouting.org. 

 

Look for details on our website, www.AtlantaBSA.org, or the Bert      

Adams Facebook page very soon! 


